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Ordinance 7-14 
 

City Budget: Referrals to the Financial Advisory Commission and City Grants to 
Non-Profit Organizations 

 

The proposed ordinance would authorize the referral of the annual operating budget 
and capital budget with the capital improvement program to the Financial Advisory 
Commission upon introduction of the ordinances before the City Council.  O-7-14 would 
also revise the City’s standards for making operating and/or capital grants to non-profit 
organizations and the reporting process for recipients of operating and/or capital grants.  

 
 
 
Prepared by Jessica Cowles, Legislative and Policy Analyst in the Office of Law at 410-
263-1184 and JCCowles@annapolis.gov.  
 


